
From: Martin Sewell <martin.sewell@me.com>
Date: Thursday, 8 February 2024 at 19:49
To: Carl Hughes 
Subject: Investigation of the Secretary General

Dear Carl
 
As promised I enclose the formal response to your report of “No 
Action” being taken in furtherance of the safeguarding failure of 
the Secretary General.

I send this signed by myself and Richard Scorer who represents 
some of those impacted by the “ significant harm” referenced by 
Prof Glasgow, and, please note, impacted yet again by the cynical 
avoidance tactics which are apparent here.

For completeness I enclose the email which denies us access to the 
NCI Policy without which one cannot assess compliances.

Placing these together, one is driven to the conclusion that if 
one were seeking to devise a structure to obstruct holding senior 
figures to account it would look precisely like this.

I shall be placing this reply in the public domain immediately. I 
give you the courtesy of providing it promptly beforehand.

I will provide the list of signatories shortly, but they will not 
be published. The text will be distributed to interested parties.

I am sorry that the corporate failures and evasions require such 
robust responses but things cannot continue in this thoroughly 
disreputable fashion

With personal regards

Martin Sewell
Rochester 390 
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